
 

June 13, 2025 
 
Dear Families and Students, 
 
This is a big weekend for the Grad and their families and friends.  We have the Red Carpet event on 
Saturday, June 14 starting at 12:45. The public is welcome at this event. Parking is restricted to the 
streets surrounding Seaquam – no parking on school property parking.  It is going to be busy 
around Seaquam from 12:30 – 3pm.  If you are not coming to the event, please try and avoid Lyon 
Road near the school.   
 
The last music concert is this Friday night, June 13.  Come out and watch some amazing 
performances.   
 
Next week is the last week of regular classes.  Remember that on Wednesday, June 18 classes begin 
at 8:30 am.  There are some Course Completion Days that week of June 23-25, more details below.  
Also, the cafeteria will not be serving food.  There will be some clubs selling pizza on some of the 
day.  Yearbooks are being given out on Friday, see message below, there are some important things 
to know.   
 
Enjoy the weekend! 
 
Bell Schedule of the last week of classes 

June 16-19 see below, no flex blocks and we have an 8:30 am start time on all days 
8:30 – 9:50 
9:55 – 11:15 
11:15 – 11:55 Lunch 
11:55 – 1:15 
1:20 – 2:40 
 
June 20 – last day of regular classes 
A  8:30 – 8:55 – Yearbooks given out in Block A for those that bought one and have no fees 

owing 
B. 9:00 – 9:25 
C. 9:30 – 9:55 
D. 10:00 – 10:25 
E. 10:30 – 10:55 
F. 11:00 – 11:25 
G  11:30 – 11:55 
H. 12:00 – 12:25 
Dismissal of Students 

 
Final Music Concert 



 

Friday, June 13 is our Final Music Concert of the school year! During this concert, not only will 
there be music performances, but scholarship and awards will be presented, as well as Gr. 12 
graduating student’s speeches. We have a great program filled with Wicked, My Funny Valentine, 
Never Enough, the "Elements", James Bond, etc. The students have all been working very hard 
over the course of the entire year and I am so proud of them, I hope that you will be able to join 
us for this special event! 
 
The concert begins at 7:00pm in the theatre and will feature the following ensembles: Concert 
Band, Jazz Band, Concert Choir, and Wind Ensemble.  
 
Admission is by donation of $2 or more to support the music department in funding for 
instrument purchases, repairs, and music equipment for the music room. 
 
We invite parents, family, and friends. Doors will open at 6:30 pm. 
 
We look forward to sharing our music with you! 
 
Yearbooks 
Yearbooks will be given out on Friday, June 20 in Block A classes.  A couple of things to remember – 
we do not have any additional books to sell.  We are only giving out books to those that bought one 
earlier in the year and who have no outstanding fees.  If you have outstanding fees, they need to 
be paid off before you can get your yearbook.  Check the “Fees” tab in Parent Connect to see if 
you owe any money and/or have paid for a Yearbook. Avoid any confusion and delay by paying off 
your fees ASAP.  Also, we do not give out yearbooks early.  We are open all summer and you can 
come in then to get it.   
 
Locker Clean Out 
Ideally students will be out of their lockers at the end of day on June 20.  Exceptions will be made 
for those students who are attending Course Completion Days. 
 
Course Completion Days 
These are a few extra days after regular classes end for students to work with teachers to finish off 
and complete learning requirements.  The dates are June 23, 24 and 25.  Teachers will have office 
hours and students will sign up for times with them to come in and complete their learning.  
Teachers should be inviting students to come and attend these office hours.  Teachers will have a 
“Flex” type sign-up for students on Student Connect.     
 
Lost and Found 
We have a large bin by the small gym where we put lost and found items, in particular shoes and 
clothing.  If your student is missing anything, please have them check there.  Starting in July we will 
be donating any unclaimed items to local charities.   
 
Parent/Caregiver Communications Survey 
The district is interested in finding out which communication channels work best for 
parents/caregivers. Please take a moment to complete a quick, anonymous survey. To begin the 
survey, click the following link, or copy and paste it into your browser: 



 

https://forms.gle/QLPhfQPCMbhLkPMq8  The deadline for completing the survey is Monday, June 
30. 
 
Homestay families wanted 
 

 
Career News – https://deltalearns.ca/careers/newsletters/ 
 Highlights: 

• Congratulations to all accepted Students into CareerPrograms!  
• Summer Youth Program: Delta Hospital Volunteering 
• Have a safe and relaxing summer break! 

 
Cafeteria menu- last menu of the year 

       Seaquam Café Menu 
June 9-
13.25 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Special 
#1 

Pesto Turkey on 
Baguette 

Jumbo Italian 
Meatball w/ Rotini 

Marinara 

Sahej's Butter 
Chicken 

Enchiladas 
N/A 

Fish & Chips, 
Creamy 

Coleslaw, Tartar 
Sauce 

Special 
#2 

Pulled Pork Mac 
& Cheese 

Chipotle Chicken 
Burger 

Rigatoni 
Bolognese N/A Chef's Choice 

https://forms.gle/QLPhfQPCMbhLkPMq8
https://deltalearns.ca/careers/newsletters/


 

Special 
#3 

Potato & 
Cheese 

Perogies w 
Bacon & Onions 

** Veggie 
option available  

Spanakopita 
Platter, Lemon 

Rice, Greek Salad 

Grilled 
Cheese & 

Fries 

Chicken 
Strips & Fries 

w/ Honey 
Mustard 

Sauce 

B.L.T Sub 
Sandwich 

 
Calendar events 

June 
14  Red Carpet, Banquet and Dry Grad  
20  Last day of regular classes, yearbooks distributed 
20  Commencements 
23,24,25 Course completion days, if needed 
26  Learning Updates and Learning Summary posted 
 

Sincerely, 
Mark Robinson, Principal  Mike Annandale, Vice Principal  Maggie Callander, Vice Principal  


